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TWO BILLS PART OF “HOMEOWNERS’ BILL OF RIGHTS” PASS 

Madison… Representative Adam Jarchow (R-Balsam Lake), is excited to announce that both Assembly 
Bill 479 and Assembly Bill 480 have passed in both the Wisconsin Assembly and Senate. As part of the 
“Homeowners’ Bill of Rights” package unveiled by Rep. Jarchow and Senator Tom Tiffany, AB 479 and AB 
480 are two bills that will restore and protect the bundle of rights held by all Wisconsin property 
owners. Rep. Jarchow is looking forward to the Governor signing these revolutionary bills. 
 
The “Homeowners’ Bill of Rights” comes in response to diminished property rights across Wisconsin. 
Part of this diminution resulted from the United States Supreme Court’s decision in Murr v. Wisconsin, a 
case upholding St. Croix County’s merged lots ordinance. AB 479 will fix the Murr family’s situation and 
ultimately provide justice, both to the Murr Family and Wisconsinites across the state. 
 
Rep. Jarchow commented: "The passing of these two bills, as part of the ‘Homeowners’ Bill of Rights,’ is 
the culmination of years of work, negotiation, and tenacity for protecting property owners’ rights. I am 
proud of these bills and know the State of Wisconsin will be a better place for property owners because 
of them." 
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